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Dear family, 

 

It's already time for our annual Spring Refresh! We are really excited to get together again and get some 

projects done, have some great food, and have a lot of fun. 

 

Our confirmed projects are: 

Neighborhood trash pickup 

Painting the Cafe entrance door 

Demolishing the dilapidated shed 

Removing the damaged hallway wall 

Prepping and Painting the concrete wall by the sidewalk 

General TLC for the church 

 

We have reserved three bouncy houses this year for all ages, including a 90 foot long obstacle course. We 

will have delicious food as well. Back by popular demand, Ben and Hwa Jeong will be preparing their 

famous Korean tacos. If you missed them last time, you'll have be here this time! 

 

We will begin at 9am and go til around 3pm, and you can come when it is convenient for you. We will 

have lunch around noon. You are welcome to invite friends and family. We will feed them and give them 

a good time, and they are welcome to help out with our work projects as well. 

 

Lastly, don't forget about the clothing swap. If you have clothes you would like to give away, please bring 

them to the church. And if you see something there you can use, please take it. Leftover items will be 

brought to a thrift store. 

 

  
 



 

 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 


